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For those of you who were at the reunion, you know that we had some special double decks made up 
(double bridge decks they are called) which feature the USS Sirago when she was commissioned on one of 
the two decks and the other deck showing her as she looked shortly before decommissioning. 
 
When you buy cards like this, you have to buy quite a volume to be able to price them reasonably.  I would 
personally like to encourage ALL of you to buy at least one of these “double decks” of cards as we will not 
be having them reprinted so the ones we have can be truly considered a “one of a kind” release. 
 
Below you can see them pictured, but unfortunately, doing black & white newsletters doesn’t really do them 
justice as the “commissioning” set is in a dark green color and the decommissioning set is in a dark reddish 
color.  We did “green and red” to not only commemorate the GO and STOP of the USS Sirago, but 
certainly, those colors were known to us on the boat’s “Christmas Tree” valve indicator panel and may now 
be appropriate for you to think about for THIS Christmas… a present for yourself to enjoy. 
 
USE THE BACK OF THIS AS AN ORDER FORM – SEE INSTRUCTIONS – just $10.00 each. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

USE THIS FORM TO ORDER CARDS:
 
Fill out the information and attach your check for cards per below:
 
NAME AND ADDRESS WHERE CARDS ARE TO BE SHIPPED: 
 
Name:__________________________________________ 
 
Addr:___________________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip:____________________________________ 
 
QUANTITY (how many double decks?): _____________ 
 
TOTAL = QUANTITY * $10.00 each: __________________ 
 
Make out a check in the amount of TOTAL above to: 
“USS SIRAGO” 
 
and mail the check WITH THIS FORM to: 
 
Garry Goetschius 
3620 Locust Circle East 
Prospect, KY  40059-9020 
 
--------------------------------- 
When Garry (our treasurer) receives this form with your check, he will email me the 
shipping instructions and I will ship you whatever number of decks you ordered. 
Remember… when you do this, you are HELPING THE ORGANIZATION.  We have plenty 
of these cards left, and would far prefer to have the value of them in cash than in 
inventory in my basement.  Remember… we are not adding any shipping charges to this 
order and are just interested right now in getting our cost back from the investment and 
also to give you a lasting memory of the Sirago. 
 
Many thanks 
Mike Bickel – Storekeeper 


